
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

S’more Journeys Camp! 

 
 
After more than a year of COVID and virtual Journeys camps, we are going to get together for a 
S'more Journeys Camp outside in person!!  Living Earth School will be leading us for a half-day 
of bonding, sharing, and connecting with each other and nature.  Art therapists will facilitate a 
special art project to bring home.  A lunch will be provided, and the day will end with a campfire 
and real s'mores!  
 
 
Who: For ages 4 – 18 who have experienced the death of a loved one 
When: Saturday, June 12 from 10am – 2:00pm 

Where: Moorman's River Camp in Free Union 

**With Social distancing precautions 
 
 

 
 

 

 Register by contacting Sonja Fahy, 

Administrative Coordinator, at 434.817.6915  
or email: sonja.fahy@hopva.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sign up now since space is limited!  There is no cost for your participation, thanks to donations 

from our community.  Applications due before May 28th. 
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